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June 6, 2025 
 
 
Suleiman Awl Isse 
97 Battle Creek Place 
Saint Paul MN 55119-4944  
 
VIA EMAIL:  suleimanawl@yahoo.com 
 
Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 97 Battle Creek Place 
 
Dear Sulieman Awl Isse: 
 
This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 3, 2025 Legislative 
Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond recommended that the Board of Water Commissioners 
deny your appeal. If you have any additional documentation you’d like to submit for 
Legislative Hearing officer review, please do so and she will review the matter further. 
Please work with SPRWS about potential payment plan options should you wish to.  
 
This matter will go before the Board of Water Commissioners on at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
June 17, 2025. This meeting will be held in City Hall Room 330 (15 W Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, 
MN 55102). If you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation you may appear in 
person. 
 
The agenda, with attachments, will be posted on the Legistar site prior to the meeting. 
 
If you don’t wish to contest then no further action is needed and the Water Board will 
proceed with Ms. Moermond’s recommendation above without discussion.  If you have any 
questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: Derek Olson  
 Richard Rowland  
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 Mollie Gagnelius  
 Racquel Vaske 


